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November Newsletter  
 
  

Dear Friends, 

   

"I am only one, but still I am one. I cannot do 

everything, but still I can do something; and because I 

cannot do everything, I will not refuse to do something 

I can do," Edward Everette Hale. Most of us have 

thought about donating to help an individual, a family 

or a group. But then we ask ourselves would it really 

make a difference. Is my small donation really going to 

change someone's life? We don't have enough to give 

that would build a house or even make a dent in the 

cost. But what if everyone said that and no one did 

anything? It is amazing how a little bit can go a long 

way. If 10 people gave $20 a month, that would pay 

for the flooring in a home. Now, imagine if those 10 

people each encouraged 10 friends to give $20 a 

month. That would lay the foundation, build the walls, 

put on the roof, and buy the doors and windows for a 

home. When we work together, small amounts can do 

great things. 

This year, we will be participating in #GivingTuesday. 

Giving Tuesday started with a simple idea: be a 

counterpoint to consumerism of Black Friday and 



Are you 
considering 

replacing furniture 
or appliances 

during the 
holidays? 

Remember the 
ReStore when you 
are moving your 
gently used, but 

still good condition, 
furniture and 

appliances out! Not 
only will you help 
keep items out of 

the landfill, but you 
receive a charitable 

tax donation and 
help us continue to 

build homes! 
Reduce. Reuse. 

Recycle.  Call 699-
1570 today to 

schedule a pickup 
of your donation. 

 

  

 

  

 Donate 

 

Cyber Monday. Think about Giving Tuesday as disaster 

fundraising in reverse. In a disaster, the tragedy brings 

people together to rally around those in need by 

supporting organizations that can make an impact. On 

Giving Tuesday, the movement rallies people around 

their desire to do good. It's not an obligation - it's an 

opportunity to be part of something that's big and 

meaningful and it feels great. 

 

Amy Schutz 

Executive Director   
  
  

 
  

 

 

  
Builds Update 

 
The support of the Wiregrass is why we 

can keep building! Thank you from 



Wiregrass Habitat for Humanity and our 
homeowners! 

   
Looking for something to do during the week? 
Want to learn a new skill? Saturdays are not 
our only volunteer day! Mr. Bob works on the 
house during the week! Call the office to let us 
know you want to help him and learn new skills 

at the same time! 
 

    



_____________________________________   
 

Dothan Build - Almost Done! 

We cannot believe this home will be move-in 
ready in December! It seems just like a week 
ago we raised the walls with Wells Fargo 

volunteers and members of our Women Build. 
With only the sod to be laid by volunteers we 
are so close to finishing this home. Thank you 
for your hard work and time so that we are able 
to have the Jackson family in their home to 

celebrate Christmas! 
 

 
 
 
  

_____________________________________ 

 Dothan Build 



 
  We are getting the plans in place for our 

Dothan build to begin in the winter! We look 
forward to partnering with individuals, 

businesses and churches for volunteers for this 
build! This will be our third home in the 

Cloverdale area.  

 
Future home-site for our next Dothan build. 

 
__________________________________ 

 
Ashford Build 

While we are building in Dothan, we are also 
planning for our next build as well! This family 
of three will be living in the Ashford area to be 
close to family. This is another great 
opportunity for the family and only our second 
home to be built in Ashford.  



______________________________________ 

Daleville Build 

  We are so grateful for the grant we received to 
help build a single mom and her three 

teenagers a home in Daleville. We have been 
blessed to have the land donated for this home. 

There will be many opportunities for 
volunteering on this home. Plans are being 

made for this home to begin in 2016.  
  

   
 

  

Thanks for taking the time to catch up on your local Habitat 
affiliate.  Hope to see you on a job site, at the Habitat ReStore, or at a 

home dedication sometime soon! 
  

Amy Schutz, Executive Director 
Wiregrass Habitat for Humanity 

  
Creating simple, decent, affordable housing in partnership with low-income 

families, volunteers and the communities of the Wiregrass. 
   

Please visit our website at 
wiregrasshabitat.org 

  

© 2012 Wiregrass Habitat for Humanity 

(334) 792-8453   
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